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July 15, 2022 

 
Residents of hitacu̓, 

 
There have been slight disruptions at the Cixʷatin Centre this week, that we wish to share with the 

community.   

On the morning of Monday, July 11, the Mini Bighouse and connecting offices were found to be flooded.  

No artifacts were damaged.  The Mini Bighouse is currently being dried and further assessed.  Office 

space will need to be repaired and future scheduled events will be moved to alternate locations.  Follow 

our social media; Facebook @uclueletfirstnation for updates or contact Samantha.Touchie@ufn.ca for 

language and cultural programming questions.  

There was a service disruption on Thursday, July 14 involving the telephone lines. Callers can call the 

main line at 250-726-7342. However, when the automated system answers, we ask that you dial 201. 

This step will take the call to reception.  

There was a small electrical fire on Friday, July 15 at the Centre, prompting an evacuation of the staff 

and a visit from the Ucluelet Fire Department.  The issue was identified, and the Centre was cleared as 

safe.  There was no further disruption to community services or staff availability. 

Public Works is continuing to request that residents follow the 3 P’s when flushing, this includes only 

flushing pee, poop, and (toilet) paper.  Sanitization wipes and other items are still being found in the 

system. Flushing items other than the 3 P’s can result in widespread damage to hitacu̓’s pipes and will 

cost a considerable amount to repair. 

Lastly, if there are any residents interested in employment as Security for the Cixʷatin Centre, please 

submit your interest to employment@ufn.ca.  We are looking for individuals to cover weekend and/or 

overnight shifts.  

In light of the circumstances, the Centre remains open for regular business hours to the community 
(Monday to Friday, 8:00am to 4:30pm).  We thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government – Ucluelet First Nation 
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